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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 

Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

Thanks so much for your very complete reception report 
of 6 Dec 63. It's a pleasurd to hear from you, as we 

haven't had a report from Pennsylvania for some time. 

It is interesting that interference came from WAMY, 
Amory, Miss., as usually reports indicate more QRM 
from WCLS, Columbus, Ga., on 1580 kc, with 5 kw. 

This is the longest distance report we've had since 
a through going-over of our Collins 20V2 xmttr. and 
Proof -of -per lance tests in late November 63. 

According to our station logs, your information sub- 
mitted by letter dated 7 Dec 63, and recieved here in 

Talladega on 12 Dec 63, is correct. 

I was the announcer/engineer on duty at the time, and 
the morning man to whom I referred was Hank Fannin 
...one of the Deep South's most Popular County Musicians. 

Looking forward to hearing from your listening post again, 
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Bob Lit yd 
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